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December 16, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The High School Exam Week will be taking place at Grant Park from January 24th to January 30th, 2025. The last day 
for In-class instruction for all grade 9 - 12 courses will be Thursday, January 23rd. 
 
Grade 12 Provincial Exam dates have been set by the province.  
 
Grade 12 Provincial English Exam:  
January 7th, 9:00AM – 11:30AM all students will be writing in the Sr. Gym.  
January 8th – 10th, students will be writing during their scheduled class times, in their regular classrooms.  
 
Grade 12 Applied Mathematics Provincial Exam: Tuesday, January 21st 9:00AM – 11:30AM, in the school library.  
 
Grade 12 Essential Mathematics Provincial Exam: Wednesday, January 22nd 9:00AM – 11:30AM, in the school 
library.  
 
Grade 12 Pre-Calculus Exam: Thursday, January 23rd 9:00AM – 11:30AM, in the school library.  
 
 
Please contact your student’s teacher if you have any questions regarding the provincial exams.   
  
 
Exams are scheduled in 2-hour time slots, unless otherwise noted, and will be written in the locations indicated on the 
exam schedule. The maximum weighting of these exams has been set at: 

• Grade 9 -  10% 

• Grade 10 -  15% 

• Grade 11 -  15% 

• Grade 12 – 20 %  
 
Grade 7 and 8 students will be following their regular timetables straight through the exam week. 
 
Teachers will be preparing their classes for these summative assessments and reviewing strategies to support 
student success. Students who are not scheduled to write an exam are encouraged to attend school for resource 
support and to access study areas in our cafeteria and library. Grant Park High School teachers will ensure that 
there is an opportunity for students to review their exam performance to support goal setting.  
 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

J. Hutchison 

Principal 

 
             

GRANT PARK HIGH SCHOOL 
  

 


